
Submitter: James Hoppe 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2977 

I am in strong support of HB2977 for its potential positive impacts on our declining 

wildlife populations here in Oregon. Our fish and wildlife populations are a big part of 

what makes Oregon such a wonderful place to live. What they did. 


